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September 18, 2024 

Prince George City Council 

1100 Patricia Boulevard 

Prince George, BC V2L 3V9 

Dear colleagues, 
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CONSTITUENCY OFFICE: 
PRINCE GEORGE-VALEMOUNT 

1350 FIFTH AVENUE 
PRINCE GEORGE, B.C. V2L 3L4 

PHONE: 250 612-4181 
FAX: 250 612-4188 

E-MAIL: shirley.bond.mla@leg.bc.ca 

This letter comes to you as I end my time as the M LA for Prince George-Valemount. It has 

been the honour of my life to serve this region and the people who call it home. 

Over the course of more than two decades, I have come to value the opportunity that 

locally elected officials have to work together on behalf of their mutual constituents. It is so 

important to raise issues, propose solutions and speak with one voice whenever possible. 

We have come a long way when it comes to a commitment to working together in the best 

interest of the people who elected us. I can only hope that approach will continue. 

Thank you for your public service. Elected office is certainly not for the faint of heart. While 

it involves much personal sacrifice, it is also rewarding. Please know how much I have 

appreciated working with each of you for the betterment of our communities and Northern 

British Columbia. 

While I will no longer be the MLA for Prince George-Valemount, I will always be a champion 

for this incredible part of British Columbia. I look forward to continuing to give back and 

serving in meaningful ways because I truly love where we live. 

Prince George-Valemount 


